
 

 

 

 

Passing of Comrade Keorapetse Lawrence Sethakga 
 

The PSA wishes to express their deepest condolences in respect of the passing of Comrade Keorapetse 

Lawrence Sethakga, a long-standing shop steward from the Department of Agriculture and Rural 

Development in the Taung Region. His loss will be felt by many in the Department of Agriculture, as well 

as the wider community. 

 

Comrade Sethakga became as shop steward at Mooifontein around 2006 and was then transferred to the 

Taung Region. As a dedicated shop steward, comrade Sethakga played a crucial role in championing the 

rights and welfare of fellow workers. His commitment to ensure fair working conditions and advocating for 

the needs of employees had a lasting impact on numerous lives. 

 

The PSA is grateful for his unwavering dedication and the positive contribution he made throughout his 

tenure. It is important to remember the legacy of compassion and dedication that he leaves behind. His 

efforts in creating a fair working environment will be deeply cherished and missed by all who had the 

pleasure of working with him. The PSA’s thoughts and prayers are with his family, friends, and colleagues 

during this time of mourning. 
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